
Proposal to Appoint MTD Accountancy Limited as Reporting Accountants 
 
Members are invited to vote on the appointment of MTD Limited as the reporting accountants 
for FY25/26. 
 
MTD Accountancy Limited is based on Ottery St Mary.  Trudie Jenkins is the Director of the 
company and she was previously a Trustee of the DPHT for a number of years.  Upon taking 
over control of MTD Accountancy Ltd, she stepped down as a Trustee to avoid any conflicts of 
interest.  Trudie Jenkins is presently our Honorary Treasurer but does not have a voting position 
on the Board of Trustees. 
 
Before appointing MTD Accountancy Ltd to be our reporting accountants, two other local 
companies were approached to ensure that the DPHT achieved value for money.  MTD 
Accountancy Ltd came in below the quotes received. 
 
The Board therefore recommends the appointment of MTD Accountancy Ltd as our reporting 
accountant for FY25/26. 
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